
Parkland Elementary Students

Grades K-5

Do you like to do the Cha Cha Slide? How about Sasha, Seven Jumps, or Los
Machetes that you may have learned in music class?

Come to the Parkland Festival of the Arts, on Saturday, May 20, 2023 at
Parkland High School! Events will be held on the lawn and inside the building
starting at 10:00 AM and continuing throughout the day.

The Elementary Music Teachers and the PHS Step Team will be
hosting a morning of fun group dancing and movement activities
on the Parkland High School quad from 10:40-11:20 AM!! Fun
for both kids and adults!

You will find many other great activities at the Festival of the Arts, too :
The Instrument Petting Zoo, K-12 Student Art Show, Disney Character
parade, face painting, food vendors, and musical performances of all
kinds!!

Come join us!


